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Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events 

Part of the   

Dear parents and carers, 

 

I would like to say a HUGE well done to all our Year 2 children who have completed their SATs this week. They 

have worked really hard and we are very proud of them. We are all looking forward to the planned               

celebrations for the Queen's Jubilee on Friday. Please see the next page for more details. You should also have 

received a letter regarding our up and coming Health & Sports Week in June. It will be great to have you as 

parents come along this year to the sports days. All information can be found on the letter. 

As some of you may already know, Mrs Cooper has had a beautiful baby boy, named 

Harry and Mrs Wade has also had a baby boy too, named Henry. We cannot wait for 

them to visit us at Oxhey soon. 

 

Have a great weekend from Mrs Jukes and the Oxhey Staff Team 

 Ready, Steady, READ! - Results 
     The results are based on the number of children who have read four or more times in the week. 

Well done to everyone who read and took part in the challenge last week. 

      1st place      Dragonflies  100% 

    2nd place    Sparkly Spiders 97% 

      3rd place    Amazing Alligators 89% 

Attendance 
Sparkly Spiders   94.4% 

Dazzling Dragonflies  92% 

Amazing Alligators  97.4% 

Perfect Pandas   95% 

Terrific Turtles   96.4% 

Marvellous Meerkats  96% 

Outstanding Owls         95.6% 

Fabulous Foxes 97.2% 

This week's Whole School Attendance—  95.7% 

Whole School Target—96.5% 

We monitor all children’s attendance very 

closely with the support of our Education   

Welfare  Officer. 

House points 

 

Gryffindor -    460 

Hufflepuff  -    485 

Ravenclaw -    445 

Slytherin -       421 

Your views as parents are important to us. We welcome any suggestions or ideas on how we 

can develop & improve as a school by emailing office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk  

This week’s winners 

are: Hufflepuff 

with 485 

 points! 



Diary Dates For Parents 

Young Voices 

26th May 

Queens Jubilee tea party 

27th May 

May Half Term 

30th May -  6th June  

School re-opens to pupils 

7th June 

Bump up day 

16th June 

Sports week 

20th-24th June 

Year 3&4 sports day 

20th June 

Nursery & reception sports day 

21st June 

Year 1&2 sports day 

22nd June 

KS2 Shine morning 

28th June AM 

KS1 Shine morning 

1st July AM 

Rocksteady Concern Concert 

5th July 

Y4 leavers performance & awards 

6th July 

Year 2 Change for Life Festival 

7th July 

Last day of the school year 

18th July  

Summer break 

19th July—2nd September 

 

 

 

 

This week the new school council 

have met to discuss the action plan 

for the summer term. 

Their focus will be on the Queen's        

Jubilee celebrations next Friday and 
then they will begin organising the              

fundraising event for the summer 

term. 

 SHINE  

sessions 

KS1 

Friday 1st July 

KS2 

Tuesday 28th June 

 Session 1: 9:10 – 
10:00am 

Session 2: 10:05 – 
10:55am 

 Session 3: 11:00 – 
11:50am 

  

 Perfect Pandas 

  

Amazing Alligators 

  

Terrific Turtles 

 Marvellous Meerkats 

 

 Fabulous Foxes 

  

 Outstanding Owls 

‘Bump up Day’ 

16th June 2022 

All Oxhey children will move up to their 

new classes, Year 4 will go to their middle 

school. 

Your child will come home with a letter    

stating their new class, teacher/TA. You will 

also be invited to a ‘welcome to evening’ to 

share useful information ahead of              

September. 

 

Dates & Times as follows: 

 

 Monday 11th July 5pm  KS1 

 Tuesday 12th July 5pm EYFS 

 Thursday 14th July 5pm KS2 

SHINE sessions—Please see the letter that has been sent home and 

is also on our website for full details. 

We can’t wait to welcome you in to enjoy reading together. 



Well done to our ‘tiger learners’ & our ‘PuPils of the WeeK’  

 

Little Ladybirds  -  Harley & Clodagh 

Dazzling Dragonflies  -  Oscar & Harriet 

Sparkly Spiders  -   Franklin & Isaac 

Terrific Turtles  -  Daisy & Ben 

Perfect Pandas  -   Katie & AJ 

Amazing Alligators  -  Freddie & Donovan 

Fabulous Foxes -   Joe J & Aidan 

Outstanding Owls  -  Thomas & Owen 

Marvellous Meerkats  -  Lucas & Theo 

Well done to our TT Rockstars  

           The class winner is:   

The individual winners are:   Fabulous Foxes 

 Outstanding Owls       Overall winner is:   

 1st -  Alfie                    Joshua (MM) 

 2nd  - Ben 

 3rd  -  Freddie 

 Most improved  -  Ava Y 

 

 Fabulous Foxes 

 1st -  Jered 

 2nd  - Charlie 

 3rd  - Ben 

 Most improved  - Kiki 

 Marvellous Meerkats 

 1st -  Joshua  

 2nd  -   

 3rd  - Makari 

 Most improved  -  Isaac 

 

Emily was 

star of the 

week at       

gymnastics. 

Flo got her 

first tag on her 

belt in jiu jitsu. 

WOW Awards……………. 

Sienna has 

passed duckling 

stage 3 & 4. 

Oliver's         

football team 

won the 

branch finals. 

Oscar won lots of 

medals & trophies 

at his 1st                    

contemporary 

dance                  

competition. 

A few of our pupils 

won the branch 

finals with their 

football teams. 



Sports Week and Sports Days 

 

 

 

 

The week beginning 20th June, the children will take part in an exciting  ‘Health and Sports Week’. Throughout 

the week they will take part in a range of different sporting events including; gymnastics, orienteering and dance  

sessions. There will also be ‘Little Athlete’ sessions and Tag Rugby sessions held by Congleton Rugby Club! 

Sports Days will also be held during this week and the dates are as follows: 

Years 3 and 4—Monday 20th June, 9.30am —11.30am  

Nursery and Reception—Tuesday 21st June, 9.30am—10.30am 

Years 1 and 2—Wednesday 22nd June, 9.30am—11.00am 

Parents are invited to join us for the Sports Days and please don’t forget to bring your trainers along!  

On Friday 24th June, for the Grand Finale children will be taking part in a Fun Run! Children are     

invited to come dressed for the occasion in brightly coloured sports kit —the  brighter 

the better! Look out on our Twitter Page for pictures of this event!   

Well done to all of the House Teams this half term. Although it’s only been a few weeks, you have 
all worked really hard to earn team points for completing challenges in your classes, showing   
wonderful behaviour, moving up the reading ladder and for many other reasons too.  

A HUGE congratulations to our winners this half term! . 

Congratulations to Hufflepuff 
Final scores: 

Gryffindor — 1850 

Hufflepuff — 2026 

Ravenclaw — 1828 

Slytherin — 1905 

    Congratulations! 

Children in Hufflepuff (the yellow team)  can come in their own clothes on  

Wednesday 25th May. 
Who will be the non-uniform winners next half term? Let’s work hard and earn those points everyone!  

Well done for all of your hard work this half term! 


